
May 3 to May 31st, 2020

St.Cyril’s Mass Schedule

Sunday 5/3 – 4th Sunday of Easter
9:00am Stan & Barb Salva on their 60th

Anniversary

Wednesday 5/6 – Easter Weekday
6:00pm +Mary Beal by Jack & Roze Ann
Rittel

Sunday 5/10 - Mother’s Day
9:00am +Frances Mikula by Mark Mikula

Wednesday 5/13 –Our Lady of Fatima
6:00pm +Mary Beal by Virginia Maglich

Sunday 5/17 – 6th Sunday of Easter
9:00am For the people St. Cyril’s & St.
Ann’s

Wednesday 5/20- St. Bernadine of Siena
6:00pm +Rosy Dendish by the Stefanciks

Sunday 5/24 – Ascension of the Lord
9:00 am +Theresa Joan Kolich by Veronica
Powell

Wednesday 5/27 – St. Augustine of
Canterbury
6:00pm +Mary Lou Woods by Don & Mary
Puhr

Sunday 5/31 - Pentecost Sunday
9:00 am +Mary Beal by Lisa LeMay & Carol
Sheehan

During our Lockdown, Father Carlyle says
Mass every day either at his home or St.
Cyril's for the Mass Intentions requested by
parishioners

Offering
April, 2020 $2,393.00
Good Friday                                   102.00
Mass Stipends 50.00
Catholic Relief Services                  50.00
In Memory of Fr. John Ptacek 250.00
Coffee sales                                      80.00

Please continue to pray for the sick and
suffering members of our parish:
Jim Visnich, Dorothy Lucas, Ruby Tapko,
Dorothy Cardenas, Emil Dykal, Jeff Workman,
Jason Hale, Sophia Halastik, Karen
Williamson, James Collins, John Mikula, Jason
Julian, Dorothy Halastik, Patricia Cholak
Weaver, Charles and Mary Lou Woods,  Annie
Moran,  Suzanne Halastik, Jack and Beverly
O’Renick, Michael Stefancik, Mary Thomas,
Darlene Sampson,  Bill Ramsey and Jack Beal,
Bob and Genevieve Pinter, Alberta Bukaty,
Cody Meyers, Bob Welch, Jim Eschenheimer,
Larry Nauser and Mary Ann Olinskey.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Weekly envelopes can be mailed to Mary K.
Puhr, 11526 Burton, Sugar Creek, MO 64054
or St. Cyril's Rectory, 11231 Chicago Ave.
Sugar Creek, MO 64054. We want to continue
meeting our operational needs of our church
during this challenging time. Your mass
intentions may be mailed in at that time as well.
Thank you!

For bulletin announcements, events or mass
intentions please contact Mary Puhr at 816-
769-5177 or email her at
dwmkphr1@swbell.net.

Pentecost marks the end and the goal of the
Easter season. For Christians, it is a memorial of
the day the Holy Spirit descended on the apostles
and the Virgin Mary in the form of fiery tongues,
an event that took place fifty days after the
Resurrection of Jesus. The Paschal mystery -- the
Passion, the Death, the Resurrection, and the
Ascension of Jesus -- culminates in the sending of
the Holy Spirit by the Father (at the request of His
Son), on Jesus' disciples. The feast also
commemorates the official inauguration of the
Christian Church by the apostolic preaching of St.
Peter, which resulted in the conversion of 3000
Jews to the Christian Faith. Pentecost is, thus, the
official birthday of the Church. But years ago, This
Rock Magazine reported that there were 34,000
Protestant denominations which mean that, on the
average, more than sixty-nine new denominations
had sprung up every year since the Reformation
began in 1517. So whose birthday is it anyway?
You could say, Pentecost is the birthday of the
Church Jesus established nearly 2,000 years ago.
Today’s Scripture readings remind us that
Pentecost is an event of both the past and the
present. The main theme of today’s readings is
that the gift of the Holy Spirit is something to be
shared with others. In other words, the readings
remind us that the gift of the Holy Spirit moves its
recipients to action and inspires them to share this
gift with others. Vatican News

Help Outpace Poverty, with Catholic Charities
during the month of May when we host a (Virtual)
5K Run/Walk that benefits our work in addressing
poverty.  Many of the features you have enjoyed in
the past will remain the same, only we will not
necessarily all be in one place, at one time. Instead,
we will ask our team members to participate
individually or if together, maintaining at least the 6
ft. suggested social distance. The funds raised by
this event have taken on heightened importance: at-
risk families are struggling even more in these
anxious and uncertain times. They may have lost
wages or even their employment due to restaurant,
retail and venue closures. School
closures may mean that their children have lost food
security as part of their educational day. And an
unfortunate number will deal with the actual
illness. We are seeing a large increase in requests
for assistance, and we will be there to answer the
need. You can be part of that answer by registering
at www.outpacepoverty.org. The registration fee of
$25 includes a t-shirt. Please contact Nancy
Butters, Development Manager, with questions or
help registering at nbutters@ccharities.com or 816-
659-8266. 

Did you know? The Pope’s daily Mass is being live
streamed online?: Pope Francis decided his daily
mass will be broadcast live, so as to be close to all
those suffering from the corona virus epidemic.
Tune in on the Vatican News You Tube channel
7:00am Rome time 1:00am (CST) for the live
broadcast, or watch later at
youtube.com/channel/UCxlsefyl9g9ASSGWA4FvG


